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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
PE Kit Changes  
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes that have been made with regards to the                 
Wapping High PE kit. As you are aware, Wapping High School is undergoing some              
proposed and positive PE curriculum changes for next year. With this in mind, it has been                
decided to upgrade the current school PE kit for all students in Years 7, 8 and 9. This has                   
been carefully planned and discussed in detail with students, Governors and the Senior             
Team.  
 
Why change the PE kit? 
 

● It will allow students to take pride and care in ensuring they bring a PE kit they want                  
to wear which is fit for purpose. 

● It will make students smarter in appearance, especially at off site venues 
● Microdot  polyester fabric and darker colour, will be more practical and more durable  

 
There will be no expectation that parents/carers buy anything immediately but that the             
existing kit is replaced with the new updated one by the start of the next academic year in                  
September 2018. 
 
Please find attached the itemised list of our uniform and PE kit for your reference. Please                
complete the form and return it to PSM Sportswear when you wish to place your order. It                 
should be noted that students will need to wear the new WHS shorts and polo shirt with                 
white sports socks. The WHS Hoodie is an optional item.  
 
If you wish to discuss the cost of the PE kit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
  
 
Mr. J. Edwards 
Head of Physical Education 
 

 

 
The Wapping and Shadwell Secondary 
Education Trust Company Number: 07412515  
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